
From: "Cheryhl Corrie" <jkcorrie@mymts.net>
Subject: FW: Coalition to Save Lake Winnipeg Update
Date: February 16, 2020 at 8:10:02 AM CST

FYI and please feel free to share and post on your websites
Thanks
Cheryhl
Cheryhl Corrie
Councillor, Ward 1
RM Alexander
“We work Best when we work Together”
 
From: Coalition Lake Winnipeg [mailto:cslakewinnipeg@gmail.com] 
Sent: February-16-20 6:44 AM
To: Coalition Lake Winnipeg
Subject: Coalition to Save Lake Winnipeg Update
 
Dear Lake Winnipeg Advocates and Friends,
 
Attached you will find the Coalition to Save Lake 
Winnipeg: February 2020 Update.  
 
This issue includes:
• A review of the City of Winnipeg and the 

Province of Manitoba's announcement and 
publication of the "North End Sewage Treatment Plant – 
Environment Act Licence 2684 RRR – Interim Phospherous 
Reduction Plan and Nutrient Removal Implementation Plan".  

• Summary of the "International Joint Commission Proposed 
Nutrient Concentration and Loading Targets on the Red 
River"

• Engaging with your Rural Municipality.
All 3 discussion points in this update include Concerned Citizens 
actions.  Your contribution in Citizens Actions strengthens the 
voice of Lake Winnipeg Advocacy.  Thank you in advance for 
participating in sharing your concerns with elected officials.  
Please feel free to share this update and C.S.L.W. contact 



information with interested citizens. 
 
Thank you
Coalition to Save Lake Winnipeg


